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Hello B4

Thank you for providing Finance with the updated draft of the 2024 PDCM Strategy, we would
like to provide JLL with our endorsement of the strategy.

We appreciate you working with our team to incorporate Finances recommendations prior to
endorsement. We have added a comment against 2.13.6 Landscaping Services, for the
correction of one minor typo, when finalised would you please forward the Final Approved
strategy for our records.

Regards

| Assistant Director (JLL)

Property Frameworks and Services
Property and Construction Division
Department of Finance

T: | E:@ﬁnance.gov.au

A: One Canberra Avenue, FORREST ACT 2603

[

EB é Whole of Australian Government Property Services

For further information on the PSCP Arrangements, please see: SharePoint and GovTEAMS

For further information on Whole of Government Leasing, please see: SharePoint and Govleams

If you cannot access the GovTEAMS pages, please request access via email at: PSCP@ property finance gov.au
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